
 

W. T.  Rich Company, Inc. 

29 Crafts Street, Suite 300 – Newton, Ma. 02458 
TEL: 617-467-6010 – FAX: 617-467-6011 – WEBSITE: WWW.WTRICH.COM 

 

October 6, 2017 

 

 

Regarding:  Cabot Elementary School 

Notice of Intent for Commencement of Water Service Work 

  Bridges Ave 

 

Dear Neighbors,  

 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that we will be performing water service work 

in the right of way on Bridges Ave, Newton, MA for the new Cabot Elementary School. 

 

This work will take place on Tuesday, October 10, 2017.  During this time, there will be 

a water service shutdown between approximately 9:00 AM and 1:00 PM to facilitate this 

work and you will have no water service to your property. 

 

The work will be performed per the City of Newton ordinances and Police details will be 

present to direct traffic as necessary. 

 

We will make every effort to expedite this work to minimize the length of time the water 

will be shut down. 

 

Please note that this scheduled water shut down is subject to change due to weather 

and/or other variable conditions which may arise.  You will be notified as soon as 

possible if this work is to be rescheduled or extended.  

 

Also note that after the water is restored you may notice some discoloration of your 

water.  We recommend you run your cold water until clear before consumption or doing 

laundry. 

 

Thank you for your time and support in this matter.  Should you have any questions 

regarding the proposed work, you may contact Newton Public Buildings, Alex Valcarce 

at (617) 796-1600 or via email at avalcarce@newtonma.gov. 

     

 

      Very Truly Yours, 

 

W. T. Rich Company, Inc. 

  

      __________________________ 

      John Finnigan, Project Manager 
 

cc:  

Anthony Luoni, WTR Bill Shaw, NV5 Joshua Morse, NPB Jaurice Schwartz, W&S 

Jack Hanley, WTR Paul Ferolito, NPB Ted Jerdee, DPW 

Tom Murphy, NV5 Alejandro Valcarce, NPB Jeff Hutton, W&S 


